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We are proud of ourselves. We are proud of each other. We are proud of our community. 
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Attendance  
The top 3 classes for attendance for this week were: 

1. 4AB – 97%               2. 2JR – 96.8%            3. 3RP – 96.5% 

Well done 4AB        
 

 
 
 
 

 

Dates for your Diary 
 

• 28th February – Parents Evening 

• 29th February – Y2 Library Visit 

• 4th March – 15th March – 5S only 
Swimming lessons 

• 5th March – Y1 Inspire Workshop 

• 7th March – World Book Day 

• 11th March – British Science Week 

• 12th March – Y5 Inspire Workshop 

• 14th March – Y4 Library Visit 

• 14th March – Y2 Inspire Workshop 

• 19th March – Y3 Twycross Zoo Trip 

• 20th March – Myton Hospice Sponsored 
Walk  

• 21st March – Y3 Library Visit 

• 22nd March – Last day of term 

• 25th March – 5th April – Easter Holiday 
 

 

Stars of the Week 
Congratulations to our stars of the week, we are so 

PROUD of you       
Nursery: Olivia 
Reception: Amanda & Rocky 
Year 1: Ava-Rose & Eliora 
Year 2: Vinny & Olly   
Year 3: Viktor & Lucas 
Year 4: Max & Vannya 
Year 5: Sofia & Nicole 
Year 6: Fabian 
 

Valentines Disco 
 
 
 
 

 

Thank-you to all pupils who attended the Valentines Disco. 
What an amazing event it was! It was an incredibly successful 
event where pupils enjoyed snacks, drinks and music from our 
very own DJ Sophie! We are incredibly grateful to our PTA who 

gave up their own time to make these events a success.  

World Book Day 
 

 

Message from PTA 
Our PTA are asking for donations of books as they will be holding a 

book sale on Thursday 7th March to celebrate World Book Day!  
If you have any spare books, in good condition which you would 

like to donate for the book sale – please leave them in the school 

office. Thank-you in advance for your support with this       
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Oakfield Primary Academy will be 
celebrating World Book Day on 

Thursday 7th March 2024. We are 
inviting all our pupils and staff to arrive 
to school wearing a costume on this day 
representing a character from a story.  
Reading for pleasure is an important 
part of any child’s journey, we love 

promoting events like this to raise the 
profile of Reading across the school.  

There is no charge for this event. 

 

Nursery Open Morning 
 

If you are looking for a Nursery place for your 3-
year-old for September 2024, please attend our 

Nursery open morning      . We have 15-hour 
places and 30-hour places available from 

September 2024.  
 

Our Nursery open morning will be held on 
Saturday 2nd March 2024, between 09:00-

11:00am. There will be chance to see the setting 
and meet the team so you can ask any questions. 

 
Please book on by contacting our office:  
admin@oakfieldprimaryacademy.co.uk  
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